
                               Today’s  Worship  Assistants 

Thank you for remembering to silence your cell phone!  

This Week’s Activities                                                        

                                                                                  Serving Next Week — June 24, 2018                                                                                                                                                                                
8:30 Service: Indra Persaud and Dawn Schaeffer; Marty Jenkins ; Carla Gearheart and Lori Kolasch  
Carmel Place (9:30)  Chuck Malinowski  
10:30 Service:  Brian Powell, Lynn Stephens; Terry Godwin, Emma Allen, Margaret Conrad, Brian Powell, Bill Reardon; Ken Leeser;  
Sally Ganz, Kari Proctor; Jim Crawford, Eric Forster; Collin Quinlan; Carla Gearheart, Karen Kaufeld; Cathy Lyall, Alice Jenkins, Sherry 
Wooldridge 
IN CASE OF AN EMERGENCY: Pastor Angela can be reached on her day off or on weekends, at 704-408-9534.  She will return your call 
as soon as possible. 

Please visit our website for live streaming of our worship services. 
Living Saviour Lutheran Church (LSLC) reserves the right to use any photograph/video taken at any event sponsored by LSLC, without 
the expressed written permission of those included within the photograph/video. Please email or call the office if you would like  
images removed from LSLC publications or Social Media.                                                  
                                                                                           Last Week’s Attendance: 144       

           8:30 a.m.                                                              10:30 a.m. 

Greeters   Brian Powell and TBD                                  Dawn Schaeffer and Pat Sipe 

Ushers  
 

Digital Team 

                                                         Terry Godwin, , Brian Powell, Emma Allen, Margaret Conrad, Bill Reardon 
                                                                                 
                                                                                  

Assisting Minister  Alice Jenkins                                                         Jim Huddle 

Communion Servers                                                                                  Chalice:  Glenda Kilminster, Lynn Stephens 
                                                                                 Tray:   Moss Hathcock, Linda Honeycutt 

Acolyte                                                                              Nate Forster 

Child Care Attendants    Carla Gearheart, Danielle Van Ocker              Carla Gearheart, Shallen Gordon 

Altar Guild                               Cathy Lyall, Alice Jenkins, Sherry Wooldridge 

Carmel Place (9:30 a.m.) Ray and Glenda Kilminster 

 
 
Sunday, June 17, Fathers’ Day 
LSLC  Quarterly Blood Drive                                  9:00  a.m.- 12:00 p.m. 
Casual Worship                                                                               8:30 a.m. 
Summer Sunday School for all children /fellowship hall         9:30 a.m. 
Traditional Worship                                                                     10:30 a.m.                             
AA Women’s Group                                                                       6:00 p.m.                                                    
 
Monday, June 18 
Boy Scout Parents meeting                                                           7:00 p.m. 
Church Softball game at Idlewild Rd. Park #2                            7:30 p.m. 
Another softball game on  same field                                         8:30 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, June 19 
 
Wednesday, June 20 
Primetimers at Olive Garden                                                      11:30 a.m. 
 

 
 
Thursday, June 21 
Men’s Bible Study                                                                      7:00 a.m. 
Bridge Group                                                                            10:00 a.m. 
Hope Circle                                                                                  1:00 p.m. 
 
Friday, June 22 
Church Softball game at Idlewild Rd. Park #1                       8:30 p.m. 
 
Saturday, June 23 
 
 
Sunday, June 24 
Casual Worship                                                                           8:30 a.m. 
Summer Sunday School                                                            9:30 a.m. 
Traditional  Worship Service                                                  10:30 a.m. 
AA Women’s Group                                                                  6:00 p.m. 
                                                    

WELCOME TO WORSHIP:  We are delighted you are here and have been praying for you.  If this is 
your first visit, we are honored you chose to worship with us.  If you are returning, welcome back!  
We invite you to leave contact information on the guest cards inside the friendship pads, or at the 
welcome center.  All are welcome at Holy Communion, and instructions regarding our meal are in 
our worship folder.  Children are welcome in worship, and we seek to find ways to include them, 
such as our Children’s time and our “pray-ground,” where those under 4 have a place where they can 
see and hear, yet be quietly active with quiet toys and books.  We have a nursery downstairs, where 
Ms. Carla provides loving care for those up to age 5 who need a different environment; as well as 
quiet bags, books, and children’s bulletins near the entry way for older children.     
Restrooms are located in the sanctuary through the door directly opposite the entryway. We pray 
this worship will renew and prepare you to go out into God’s world to love and serve. 
 
THE ALTAR FLOWERS TODAY are given to the glory of God by Janet Mayer, in loving memory of Paul 
David Mayer, beloved husband, father, grandpa, and Papa. 
 
WE WELCOME MOLLY MARKLEY TO THE PULPIT  today.  Molly is a recent graduate of Lutheran   
Theological Southern Seminary in Columbia, S.C. and has been assigned to the NC Synod for first 
call.  She is originally from Mooresville, N.C. and is excited to be coming home to serve in her home 
synod that nurtured her so much throughout her life.  Molly grew up as a camper at Lutheridge, 
served as a counselor at Camp Agapé, and was a part of campus ministry during undergrad.  In her 
spare time, she enjoys hanging out with her twin nieces, being outdoors, and making visits as a   
therapy dog team with her pup, Eden. 

 
HAPPY FATHERS’ DAY to all fathers in the congregation and everywhere!  We honor and 
thank you, especially on this special day of appreciation for the care and love you give to 
your families and may God bless you always! 
 

ALL CHILDREN ARE INVITED to the fellowship hall this morning at 9:30 a.m. for Summer Sunday 
School.  The program is called “agents in action.” 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Living  Saviour Lutheran Church 
6817 Carmel Road    

Charlotte, NC  28226    
704-542-3626 

livingsaviourlc.org  
lslc@livingsaviourlc.org 

Announcements for the Week of June 17, 2018  
Fourth Sunday after Pentecost 

The Reverend Angela K. Powell, Pastor ● Don Huff, Minister of Worship and Music 



BLOOD DRIVE TODAY:  Living Saviour’s quarterly blood drive is today from 9:30 
a.m.-12:30 p.m.  The Community Blood Center of the Carolinas’ bloodmobile is in 
the parking lot, and you do not need an appointment. Donations are always slow 

during the summer, so our donations become that much more important.  All blood donated to the 
CBCC goes exclusively to patients needing it in the Charlotte area hospitals.  All donors receive a free 
T-shirt and a chance for movie tickets.  
 

HIGH SCHOOL GRADUATION:  Today, our high school graduate, Kenneth Cochran, will be recognized 
at the 10:30 worship service.  Kenneth has been accepted at the University of North Carolina at Char-
lotte in the College of Engineering and will begin classes in the fall.   Our congratulations and best 
wishes to Kenneth and his family for his great accomplishment at this special time. 

PRAYER SHAWL MINISTRY will meet tomorrow (6/18), 10:00 a.m. in the conference room.  All are 
welcome who knit or crochet or would like to learn to create a special gift for someone in need of 
prayer, comfort and blessings, following surgery, or who may be going through distressing times.  We 
normally meet on the 1st and 3rd Monday of each month and  enjoy good conversation and light  
refreshments.  If you would like more information, contact Jeanne Davis at jeannedavis88@att.net.   

 
CHURCH SOFTBALL GAMES this week:  Monday, June 18, a doubleheader:  7:30 p.m. 
and 8:30 p.m. at Idlewild Rd. Park #2, both games with Team Church; and on Friday, 
June 22, 8:30 p.m. at Idlewild Rd. Park #1 with St. Matthews 3.  All are invited to come 
out to enjoy the church ball games and to offer support to our team! 
 

PRIMETIMERS:  On Wednesday, June 20, 11:30 a.m., Primetimers will eat at Olive Garden (9421     
Pineville-Matthews Road Pineville, N.C. 28134).  All age 50 and above welcome! Please join us and 
invite a friend!  For more information, contact: Tom and Jeanette Schick (miners28269@yahoo.com) 
or 704-910-4146.   Again, our thanks to Tom and Jeanette for taking over  the leadership of this great 
ministry enjoyed by so many. 
 

MEN’S BIBLE STUDY meets on Thursday, June 21, 7:00 a.m. in the conference room.  All men invited! 
 
HOPE CIRCLE will meet on Thursday, June 21, at 1:00.  We will discuss the book Allie and Bea by   
Catherine Ryan Hyde. 
 
NEW MEMBERS:  New  members will be received on July 8.  What is it to be a member of a congrega-
tion? It is to belong, to have a place to grow in faith, to experience God’s grace, to be part of what 
goes on, able to vote on decisions, included in the official membership roster.  If you would like to 
join on July 8, please contact Pastor Angela or the church office. 
 
STEVE VICK HAS AGREED TO SERVE ON CHURCH COUNCIL, filling the vacancy left by a council    
member who was unable to complete the term due to health reasons.  Steve will be responsible for 
the Worship and Music Ministry.  We welcome him and thank him for serving in this ministry. 
 
 

 

 
CHURCH COUNCIL will meet next Sunday, June 24, following the 10:30 worship service in the            
conference room.   

 
CHURCH LAWN MOWING/MAINTENANCE:  It’s that time of year when the grass and 
plants are growing and the lawn needs mowing every week on Friday or Saturday.  
There is a sign up sheet posted on the kiosk in the fellowship hall.  If you'd like to help 
out, please sign up.  Any help you can offer will be appreciated very much!  For infor-
mation and questions, please contact Frank DeLoache at 704-245-2985. 
 

CAMP VIVACE, Living Saviour’s music, drama and art camp will be July 16-20, 9:00 a.m.—2:30 p.m. 
daily.  On Friday evening at 7:00 the campers will present the musical we learn during the week.    
Two of our participants, Ava and Hannah Kolash have this to say about Camp Vivace:  “Camp Vivace is 
so much fun!!!  We get to hang out with friends,  and make new friends!!  We do arts and crafts and 
play lots of games! We also sing and dance and put on a production at the end of the week for our 
families!!!” The youth camp is for rising 2nd through 6th graders.  Registration brochures are on the 
welcome table in the gallery.  If you don’t have kids who are eligible, share the news with neighbors 
and friends who do!  This is an outreach project of Living Saviour.  Talk to Don Huff if you need more 
info. 

THE CARING AND SHARING GROUP is taking a summer break.  All current and former caregivers are 
welcome to join us when we resume our meetings, which will be announced in the church bulletin.    
If you have questions, please contact Betty Reynolds (coachbettyr@gmail.com).  

CONGREGATION FINANCIAL NEEDS AND WANTS: Have you noticed the list of congregation needs 
and wants posted on the Finance and Stewardship bulletin board on the wall of the Fellowship Hall? 
This list was compiled by all the members who attended the meetings with Mitzie Schafer in April. It’s 
not too late to add your own items to the list! Send congregation needs that you notice to Shallen 
Gordon at Shallen@GordonFamily.com. If you would like an opportunity to meet individually with 
Mitzie Schafer, the ELCA Foundation staff member and Regional Gift Planner for the Carolinas, to help 
you formulate your Lutheran charitable giving plans in conjunction with your own family giving 
needs, she can be reached at mitzie.schafer@elca.org. 
 
LIVING SAVIOUR CELEBRATES ITS 40TH ANNIVERSARY:  The council is seeking some folks who have 
the gift of celebrating, organizing, and putting on a great party to make our 40th anniversary (Sunday 
October 7) a smashing success.  Coordinators and task groups who can oversee hospitality for our 
former pastors, coordinate the catered meal, and a variety of other tasks are needed. As we cele-
brate our past it launches us with excitement into the future. To find out more about how you can 
help, contact Pastor Angela or Shallen Gordon. 
 

 

HOSPITALIZED THIS PAST WEEK:   Polly Farris at Charlotte Surgery Center (outpatient joint replace-
ment surgery on right hand); Trudy Haseley is at White Oak of Waxhaw, N.C. Rehab recovering from 
foot fusion surgery.  Please keep them in your prayers. 

mailto:Shallen@GordonFamily.com
mailto:mitzie.schafer@elca.org
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